
March 6, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I am in favor of Senate Bill 2167 which protects parental rights in choosing to homeschool their 

children by restricting the waiting period to pull out their child from public school from 14 days 

down to five days.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Craig Miller 

Ellendale, ND 


